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Grange Primary’s First Sponsored 

Walk – A Stride Towards Safer 

Streets
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On Wednesday 11th June 2025, Grange 

Primary School held its first-ever Sponsored 

Walk in support of Brake.org, the road safety 

charity. The event brought together Year 6 

pupils and Student Council representatives 

in a meaningful community initiative to 

promote road safety awareness and raise 

funds for a vital cause. 

 
 

The walk began at 1:30pm, starting from the 

Welbeck Road entrance of the school. Pupils 

followed a carefully planned route, passing 

through local roads including Coles Crescent, 

Rayners Lane, Roxeth Green Avenue, and 

Shaftesbury Circle, before looping past 

Whitmore High School and West Harrow 

Park, and finally returning to school via 

Furness Road. 
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The walk took approximately 45 to 60 

minutes, with regular stops to ensure safety 

and well-being. Children wore high-visibility 

jackets, remained in organised groups, and 

were supported by staff and parent 

volunteers stationed at key crossing points. 

Many pupils proudly carried handmade 

placards to highlight the importance of road 

safety. 

 
 

We are incredibly proud of all those who took 

part. The sponsored walk not only raised 

funds but also reinforced our school’s 

commitment to active travel, community 

involvement, and citizenship. Thank you to 

everyone who supported the event and 

helped make it such a success. 

 

 
Children proudly holding up their handmade 

banner to raise awareness about road 

safety. 

 


